
NEIL CUMMINS 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Principal, Kyle Shaw 

TOURS FOR THE 

2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR   

ARE NOW OPEN! 

In Person Tour Dates: 
(limited to 30 people) 

January 26, 10:45 am 

February 3, 9:00am 

 

Virtual Tour Date: 
February 7, 2:00 pm 

Further registration information is available at: 

www.lcmschools.org/neilcummins 

 

 

 

 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe4Bsiu3RylNxqBfWNoWZHpPiC-G88wEDLXTwuU0Y938lPkIA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdKvKe5dBbxC742eHRrTZOi5aTmtfhU0uDrPRYmOJtfJF9Vaw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBDr0c1gZx7v8tYJaHE8E6Na6fS-JrM98FKu_tEpT2F6wpuQ/viewform
http://www.lcmschools.org/neilcummins

